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Dear Secretary of State and Planning Inspectorate,

I have loved Stonehenge since I was small. My Dad, who is 91 and can't write to you lives
just off the A303, half an hour from the site.

I think it will be a mistake regretted for generations to come if you go ahead with the
current scheme which will spoil the area around the monument and turn lovely views into
not lovely ones. National HIghways have offered nothing in its defence other than that a
longer tunnel would cost more money - they know it is a bad scheme driven by cost-
cutting.

Britain's reputation abroad has been badly dented by recent events - this will only make it
worse when the Heritage status is lost. Do you want to be remembered for this? I do hope
not. I hope you can find it in your hearts to look after this precious national treasure

Thank you and best regards
Sarah Lloyd Jones




